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Whole School End of Year Trip to Longleat
Tuesday 16th July

Dear Parent/Carers

We are pleased to inform you that we will be celebrating the end of the school year with a whole school trip to
Longleat on Tuesday 16th July. We are all very excited to be together as a whole school in what should be a really
fun and memorable day for the children.

We have now thoroughly risk assessed Longleat Safari Park, House and Grounds and are able to confirm the final
details for the whole school trip. We will depart from school at 9:10am and plan to return to school at
approximately 5:30pm. Those attending Super Stars after school club will be taken to the club after for
collection by you in the usual way.

Children will need:

● A disposable lunch and snack
● A water bottle
● School PE kits is to be worn
● Sun hats and applied sunscreen if the weather is hot
● A light rain jacket if the weather is looking less positive
● There will be no need for children to bring money

Friends (FOFGS) have kindly subsidised the trip, so we are asking for parents to contribute £10.85 towards the
transport and entry cost. Those who qualify for Free School Meals eligible by Benefits (FSM EBB) will receive a
25% discount and therefore will pay £8.30 and those who already have a Valid Longleat Pass will pay £5.25
(please bring the Valid Longleat Pass to the office and the discount will be applied on ParentPay). Should you
have any difficulty paying the amount, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you

Mr Dix


